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From: WERDEN, BRENDA (DNR)
To: Keeley O"Connell
Cc: WERDEN, BRENDA (DNR)
Subject: RE: DNR easement or RoW requirement for Edmonds Marsh daylighting restoration project
Date: Friday, April 12, 2013 9:06:25 AM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High


Keeley, a coworker was able to review this yesterday and she determines the project is NOT on State
owned aquatic lands – private tidelands in this area. Thanks.
 
Brenda Werden
Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR)
 


From: Keeley O'Connell [mailto:Keeley@earthcorps.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 4:05 PM
To: WERDEN, BRENDA (DNR)
Subject: DNR easement or RoW requirement for Edmonds Marsh daylighting restoration project
 
Hi Brenda,
 
Thanks for taking the time to connect with me on the City of Edmonds Edmonds Marsh daylighting
project.  This project is also known as the Willow Creek daylighting project and all project info is
available on PRISM (proj #11-1553).
 
Attached is the DRAFT proposed conditions map of the project area, which is located in the City of
Edmonds, just south of the downtown.  You’ll see the Marina in the map, which is a good locator to
orient yourself.  Also attached is a project brief.


The RCO requirement from DNR is as follows:


Has Washington Department of Natural Resources confirmed that your project is or
is not on state-owned aquatic lands? Please refer to RCO Manual 18, Salmon
Recovery Grants, Section 7 for information on state-owned aquatic lands and who to
contact at Department of Natural Resources. Projects on state-owned aquatic lands
must attach a Landowner Acknowledgement Form (RCO Manual 18, Salmon Recovery
Grants, Appendix K) in PRISM signed by Department of Natural Resources. If the
location of your design is not yet known in order to make this determination, write
N/A).


 
The third attachment is the required Landowner Acknowledgement Form that is referenced in the above
paragraph. 
 
Please let me know what your findings are and if you require additional information from me.
 
Thanks,
Keeley
 
 
KEELEY O'CONNELL
Senior Project Manager
ph  206.322.9296x213  email  keeley@earthcorps.org
6310 NE 74th Street, Suite 201E, Seattle, WA 98115
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